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Registered Electrologist Advisory Committee 
 

Minutes 
 

The Registered Electrologist Advisory Committee of the Board of Medical Licensure and 
Supervision held an amended meeting on February 28, 2023, in accordance with the Open Meeting 
Act.  Advance notice of this amended meeting was transmitted to the Oklahoma Secretary of State 
on February 3, 2023.  The notice and agenda were posted on the Board’s website on February 3, 
2023, at 12:36 PM in accordance with 25 O.S. § 311(A)(9).  

 
Members present were: 

Carrie Dooly, RE, Chair 
Tina Winzeler, RE, Vice-Chair 

 
Member(s) absent: 
  RE Position, Vacant 

 
Others present included: 

Barbara J. Smith, Executive Secretary 
Lisa Cullen, Director of Licensing 
Valeska Barr, Assistant Director of Licensing 
Larry Carter, Chief of Investigations  
Madalynn Martin, Assistant Attorney General, Committee Legal Advisor 

 
 Having noted a quorum, Ms. Dooly called the meeting to order at 8:30 AM and Barbara 
Smith established a quorum on the record. 
 

Following committee review, Ms. Winzeler moved to approve the minutes of November 
28, 2022, as written. Ms. Dooly seconded the motion and the vote was unanimous in the 
affirmative.  

 
 CHERYL HOLMES appeared in support of her application to begin preceptorship.  
Following review, Ms. Dooly moved to approve the application to begin preceptorship.  Ms. 
Winzeler seconded the motion and the vote was unanimous in the affirmative.   
 

There being no further business, Ms. Dooly adjourned the meeting. The time was 8:40 AM.  
 


